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™ 9/2 Bd Workshop

From: Julia & Ken Wiese <wiese@redshift.com>
To: <commentietters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: Tuesday, August 25, 2009 2:05 PM
Subject: Monterey Peninsula water

We live on the Monterey Peninsula and receive our water from CalAm.
Our household is and has always been very frugal with our water and
uses less than the already low CalAm average use. | am writing
because we have been told that there is a possibility that outside

water use will be prohibited to save water. It seems unfair to tsll
households how they can use water. If a household is conserving water
inside the house they shouid be allowed to use water in their gardens, -
as long as it is done so in a responsible manner. Let's not kilt all

the plants in our gardens.

Julia Wiese

Deadiine: 8/26/09 by 12 noon
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